
      

 

 

 
 

 

 

Week Beginning: 11/10/21 
 
 

As we nearly reach the end of this half term I wanted to say how proud I 

am of the children. We have all had a great time getting to know each 

other and settling into school life.  

We have an exciting few weeks ahead. We are finishing off our topic with 

the story of Little Red Riding Hood. We are writing ‘Missing posters’ for 

Granny and we will be making cakes to go into Little Red Riding Hood’s 

basket. In maths we are making our own repeating patterns. 

In our final week before half term we are looking at our locality along with 

the rest of the school. In St Francis Class we will be celebrating how great 

it is to live in Littlehampton.  
 

 

    

   

    

 

 

The phonics we will be learning are:- 

g, o, c, k, ck, e, u, r, h, b 
f, ff, l, ll, ss 

Ask your child to tell you the sound and show you 

the action! 

 

 

Jewellery… 

If your child wears earrings 

please ensure that these are 

taken out on Mondays and 

Fridays as the children are not 

allowed to wear them in PE. 

Additionally, no jewellery 

should be worn in school other 

than a crucifix. 

Thank you 
 

 
 
 

Dates to remember: 

 

-Tuesday 12th October and Wednesday 13th October – 

Parents Evening – please sign up for an online appointment. 

 

-Thursday 21st October – 9.00 – you are invited to our 

Reception ‘6 weeks in’ meeting in the Hall where we will give 

information about our EYFS curriculum and the year ahead. 
 

 

Thank you. 
 

Reminders: 

-Please spend time 

ensuring that all of 

your child’s belongings 

are labelled (jumpers, 

coats, bottles, lunch 

boxes, etc). This will 

really help us. 

-Additionally please 

ensure that your child 

brings a water bottle 

so that they can stay 

hydrated throughout 

the school day. 
  

 

 


